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I am writing on behalf of Wardens Trust Wardens Hall, Sizewell IP16 4UB, which is an Interested
Party in this enquiry
The proposed SPR cable corridor borders the Trust’s property and we have consistently objected
to the cable route which we argue is an existential threat to this charity.   Thus far we have had
no mitigation for those risks.
 
We write to endorse SEAS, SASES, Save Our Sandlings, The Aldeburgh Business Association and
Friston Parochial Church Council, formal objection letter of 8 April to the Examination extension.
 
The applicants pockets are deep and an extension will fall very heavily financially on local
individual objections.  Not only is this financially burdensome but prolongs the acute mental
anguish and uncertainty that local residents and organisations are feeling and freezes any
possibility of future planning.
All along the Examining Authority gave scrupulous extra time for all members of the public or
Interested Parties to make known their objections or concerns. Granting an extension such as
this clearly favours the applicant whose pockets are deep.
I ask the Examining Authority to reconsider this extension, the consequences of which fall
unequally on objectors and applicants.
Yours sincerely
 
Dr Alexander Gimson MB FRCP
Chair, Wardens Trust

 




